ALL-STAR TRANSPORTATION

146 Huntingdon Avenue, Waterbury, CT 06708
203-573-0555 phone 203-573-9750 fax

May 9, 2019

Derby Public Schools
Superintendent of Schools
35 Fifth Steet

Derby, CT 06418

Dear Superintendent of Schools,

An opportunity has arisen for my family to sell our interests in All-Star Transportation to Student
Transportation of America (STA). After much consideration, | felt this is best for our employees, our
customers and our family. All-Star Transportation will become a wholly owned subsidiary of STA. | will
remain as President, Leslie will remain Operations Manager and Richard as Operations Supervisor. All
other management, safety, maintenance, bus drivers and monitors will continue in place.

We have prided ourselves over the years as a company that is committed to safety and maintenance
which has ensured every student is transported to and from school daily using the safest means. STA is
a larger company that will allow more resources for school bus safety to always be the forefront of our
business. | have included an overview of their operations for you to review. | feel this is the best
company to merge our company with and believe you will find them to be safety professionals.

We are asking that this be communicated to your Board of Education, and ask that the Board, the
Superintendent or both acknowledge the change of ownership. As always, we are all available at any

time to meet with you and/or your Board of Education to discuss and answer any questions or concerns.

We look forward to continuing to provide the safest transportation service available to the Town of
Derby students.

Sincerely,

John R. Dufour
President

Enc.



